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Friday 27th June 2025 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Since our last newsletter there have been so many sporting achievements at St Charles! All children 

participated in our annual sports day which definitely was a hot one but it was great to see the 

school community gather together and all children joining in and enjoying showcasing their 

sporting talents. Our Saffron Lane sports team competed brilliantly; even though no medals were 

won, the children were great representatives of the school with exemplary behaviour and fantastic 

team spirit.  Finally, the Year 5/6 boys football team were crowned reigning champions of the 

Michael Martin Cup where they competed against other schools in our Multi Academy Trust. 

 

The last 2 weeks 

It is hard to believe we are already approaching the end of another wonderful school year! The 

weeks have flown by, and there is still plenty to look forward to as we wrap up the term together. 

 

              All children’s annual school reports will be sent to you via Arbor on Wednesday 2nd July. 

 

       Class Transition Morning – Thursday 3rd July! All pupils will spend time in their new classrooms 

with their new teachers. It is always an exciting opportunity for the children to look ahead and feel 

confident about the next chapter in their learning journey. 

 

          Year 6 Leavers' Events – We’re preparing to say a fond farewell to our fantastic Year 6 pupils. 

There will be special a Leavers Mass on Tuesday 1st July at 2pm – parents of Class 5 are welcome to 

join us. The Year 6 Leavers Awards Night is Tuesday 8th July starting at 6pm. 

 

       Special Mentions Assembly – We warmly invite all parents and carers to join us for our final 

Special Mentions Assembly of the year on Friday 11th July at 9am, where we will celebrate the 

achievements, efforts, and progress of our incredible pupils. It is a lovely way to end the year on a 

high note! 

 

Friends of St Charles Fundraising 

A big thank you to our PTA committee for all their hard work and fundraising efforts this year. 

Recently they have raised £155 at the Father’s Day sale and £306.89 with their refreshments stall at 

Sports Day. We look forward to many more exciting fundraising events next year. 

 

A reminder that school finishes at 12pm on Friday 11th July. 

 

Kindest regards,  

 

 

Mrs Knight  


